
CITY ARTS FESTIVAL
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The City Arts Festival seeks proposals for art installations in 
Washington Lane. Submissions will be received at the office 
of the City of Hamilton, 17 Church Street, Hamilton, up to 
5:00 p.m. on Monday, February 13th, 2017.

Interested parties may collect the documents outlining the 
scope of the proposal and the requirements from the 
Corporation’s offices at City Hall during normal office hours 
from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. Documents 
are also available for download from the City website -
www.cityofhamilton.bm.

Any inquiries may be directed to 441-292 1234 ext. 224 or via 
email at events@cityhall.bm.

City Hall Tamara Bradshaw
26 January 2017 Project & Rentals                 

Coordinator


